Assunta Ferrante

COMMUNICATION C191
ITEM NO. 2

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 8:45 AM March 1, 2022
To: Assunta Ferrante

Subject: FW: [External] File OP.21.024/7.21.048 - 8940 Bathurst - This is not reasonable

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 8:33 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] File OP.21.024/7.21.048 - 8940 Bathurst - This is not reasonable

Hi City of Vaughan,

| am strongly against this development. The community is already crowded. There is no way that we can support the
number of rental units plus townhouses. This is not good for the community and the city.

Best,
Larry
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